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[bookmark: _GoBack]Welcome to our December Newsletter. We are all busy getting prepared for Christmas and especially our Christmas concerts. We have worked really hard this term. Make sure you’re signed up to class dojo or check out the school website www.loretojuniorprimarycrumlin.ie to see the work we’ve been doing and all the fun.                                    
[image: Cute Pyjamas Vector Illustration Motif Set. Hand Drawn Isolated Domestic  Sleepy Elements Clipart For Home Blog, Cozy Graphic, Boys And Girls Clothes  Web Buttons. Royalty Free SVG, Cliparts, Vectors, And Stock Illustration.]Our pyjama day last Friday raised €335 and we had so much fun. Thank you to everyone who contributed. 

Panto
On Tuesday the 13th of December the entire school will go to see Sleeping Beauty the panto in the Civic Theatre in Tallaght. Due to a grant and the money raised at the pyjama day this is free to all children. Buses will collect us at school and drop us back in time for collection. 
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[image: C:\Users\DeniseGriffin\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.MSO\BE570C9C.tmp]We are still collecting batteries for recycling in school. The competition goes on until March and so far 200kg of batteries have been collected by our school. As a school community we are doing brilliantly so keep up the good work. 
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A reminder again of our Christmas concert times and dates. All are welcome and admission is €2. 

Wednesday 14th Dec:    Senior Infants at 12.30 pm   
                                 First Class at 2.00 pm

Thursday  15th Dec:    Junior Infants at 12.30 pm     
                                    Second Class at 2.00pm

	                  [image: Whole Pizza Clip Art - Whole Pizza Image | Free clip art, Clip art, Pizza  drawing]              Time keeping and attendance 
Ms McGrane’s class have won the first two pizza slices. They had the lowest number of absences each week. We’ll keep going until Mid-Term in February and there will be prizes for most improved too. Let’s try our best to improve attendance                            



We said goodbye to Celine Darcy who was the teacher in our Rainbow class. Celine left last Friday and she will be missed. Ms Pages Sola takes her place. We wish them both all the very best. 






Reminder: 
School closes for all at 1.30pm on Tuesday 20th December
School closes for all at 12pm on Wednesday 21st December for Christmas Holidays.
We reopen on Thursday 5th January at 8.50am 
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